
MTVA General Membership Meeting 

September 4, 2007 7:00 p.m. 

St. Cecilia Academy 

 

 

Jeanette MacCallum, President Called the meeting to order at 7:11 p.m. 

In attendance were David Cassel, Debbie Wilson, Stella McKnight, Nancy Jolley, Crystal 

Juechter, Robert King, Allyson Petrone, Susan Wilson, Michael Choate, Mitch Fuller, 

Karen Macke, Gerald Patton, Suzanne M. Craig, Jaime Downs, Felicia Barber, Jamey 

Kelley, Missy Cook, Mary Jackson, Ryan Brewer, Cynthia Jolley, Kali Shadday, Dick 

Karg, Branson Clark, Brenda Williams, Adam Womack, Sarah McDonald, Dawn Crunk, 

Grace Guill, JJ Ebelhar, Jennifer Lantz, T.J. McLaughlin, Linda Towe, Kathy Lehman, 

Chris Gregory, Judy Yeaworth, Karen Kenaston-French, Lisa Benton, Shawn Frazier, 

Connie H. McCain, David Collins, Katie Baker, Greg Gunther, Nita Smith, Brenda 

Jewell, and Tyler Merideth. 

 

Jeanette thanked New Horizons Travel for providing the evening’s meal. 

 

Jeanette introduced new MTVA members.  She then asked if there are any members 

looking for a mentor or any seasoned teachers to serve as a mentor in the MTVA 

mentoring program. 

 

The August 14
th

 General Membership Meeting minutes were approved as read. 

(Williams/Elliott). 

 

David Spencer, Treasurer submitted the treasurer’s report from 2006-2007. The 

treasurer’s report stands approved. 

 

Connie Fuller, Middle School Mass 

Jeanette passed on that Connie would like for directors to contact her before purchasing 

music.   

 

Mary Jackson, Middle School Honors Chair  

Chris Gregory- Elementary Honors Chair 

Forest Hills Baptist Church -  Jennifer Hull? 

Linda Singleton MacCallister- Clinician 

Audition pieces are already on website for Middle School Honors. 

 

Beth Kolwyck-Elementary Mass Chair 

Christ Church, Old Hickory Blvd in Brentwood on February 7
th.

  February 8th could 

serve as a second day, if needed.  There is a deadline of December 5
th

.    

 

Lia Holland, Audition Chair and Mid-State Chair 

Mid-State Women’s Choir- Lori Hetzel from University of Kentucky.  There will be a 

live feed (for choirs who are off-stage to view performing choirs) at the Mid-State 

concert at TSU. 



 

Michael Choate, Choral Festival Chair 

Location: First UMC Murfreesboro.  The published dates are good as they stand.  The 

sight-reading packet is online.   

 

Jeanette will post the All-State music on www.mtva.org.   

 

Caucus meeting will cover mid-state process. 

 

Jeanette announced that an interest session will occur at the next meeting on October 2, 

2007. 

 

Adjourned at 7:41 to Vocal Caucus (Jennifer/Choate) 

 

 

 

 


